

St. Michael Catholic High School Band

May 3, 2018

Dear Baldwin Co. Catholic Middle School Parents,

I am very excited to write this letter to inform you that next year your son or daughter will have a chance to be a part of the St. Michael Catholic Middle School Band Program. This Band Program is tied into Saint Michael Catholic High School.

I am David Pryor, the Director of Music at Saint Michael Catholic High School. I have been teaching 28 years. This program includes students from Christ the King in Daphne, St. Patrick's in Robertsdale and St. Benedict in Elberta. I hope to have band practice at each school at least three times a week. I will be working closely with all three Principals to make this possible.

Over the next month, I will begin visiting the three Catholic Elementary Schools in Baldwin Co. and talking about the Band Program. I will also give the students a chance to see and play the different instruments they may wish to consider playing next year. This is an exciting opportunity for your child to begin discovering the musical talents they may have and to develop those talents beginning this next year.

Students at all three schools are still able to play all level of sports and still be a part of the Band Program. Your children are blessed to be a part of a school in which they are given the opportunity to develop all the talents God has blessed them with, both athletic and musical talent. It is a proven fact that music helps young men and women academically.

At the bottom of this letter is a sign-up that I would ask you to return to the school by Monday, May 15 if you would like your child to have a chance to be tested on the different instruments for band next year. This testing will be done before the end of this school year. If you have any questions about the program, please feel free to contact me by e-mail at: dpryor@stmichaelchs.org

Sincerely,

Mr. David Pryor

Director of Music, Saint Michael Catholic High School

St. Michael Catholic Middle School Band Sign-up for 2017-2018:

I would like for my child to have the opportunity to be tested on instruments and consider joining the Band Program next year.

Student Name:	Grade